

## DEPARTMENT OF THE HAVY

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 720 KENNON STREET SE MA 214 WAEHINGTON NAVY YAND DC 20374-6012

MAR | 9 2003

Mr. Thomas A. Townsend

Dear Mr. Townsend:

This acknowledges receipt of your 8 March 2003 administrative Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) appeal from a February 25, 2003 letter by the United States Marine Corps, Marine Corps Base, Camp LeJeune, North Carolina. Your appeal will be processed as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, I can be contacted by telephone at (202) 685-6939 (directly) or (202) 685-7000 (my office); you can send me a fax at (202) 685-6957/8; or you can send me an email at theodore.fredman@navy.mil.

Sincerely.

Theodore F. Fredman
Assistant to the General Counsel

**CLW**